
 

 

 

The Comprehensive Planning Committee has been meeting with ECIA to create a guide for the 
future of Preston.  The draft copy can be found under Mayor and Council/Comprehensive Plan. 
Please review and provide comments to: Teresa Weinschenk, City Administrator; email: 
admin@prestoniowa.org or comments can be placed in the utility bill drop box.  Thank you to 
all that have participated in this process! 


